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To:

NADE Board of Directors

From:

Gina Schwartz
, Great Plains Regional Director
Date:

September 3, 2020
Subject:
NADE Great Plains Year End Reports
I kept regular communication with my region as per my charges as Regional Director. Our region added 2 DDS Administrators to the NADE membership this fiscal year.

Colorado

This chapter has held elections for next year’s board. Unfortunately, due to COVID-19, they have been unable to do much else.
Missouri

Cape Girardeau
This chapter held a back-to- school supply drive in August 2020. 

Kansas City
This chapter held its annual chili cook-off with the winner receiving the golden ladle and apron. The money raised is being donated to the March of Dimes.  

St. Louis Chapter 

This chapter assisted in making it possible to now pay NADE via PayPal.

Jefferson City 

There was no response from this Chapter.
Springfield
There was no response from this Chapter.
Montana

This chapter had been in the midst of planning the 2020 National Training Conference. Unfortunately this was cancelled for fiscal year 20 due to COVID-19. The chapter has started to plan for next year’s conference. They have been unable to hold any in-person meetings. The Chapter President has reached out to the chapter members and kept in touch regularly with the board members. Regular fundraising activities have been halted since March, though a small amount of funds have been raised through the NADE treat box. There have been new hires at this DDS and the Chapter President has tried and continues to try to recruit them. With most employees teleworking, this is a difficult endeavor!
Nebraska
There was no response from this Chapter.
South Dakota

There was no response from this Chapter.
Utah

This chapter started to discuss plans for the 20/20 Vision participation. However, due to COVID-19, this was cancelled. No further events or activities have been scheduled. There is a large training class coming to this DDS at the start of the next fiscal year and the Chapter President will be encouraging each new employee to join NADE.

Wyoming
There was no response from this Chapter.
